NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
	THE TOWN OF BERLIN

The Town Council of the Town of Berlin will meet at Berlin Town Hall, Council Chambers, 240 Kensington Road, Berlin, CT on Tuesday, July 9, 2024, at 7:00 p.m. for the purpose of holding a public hearing on the proposed ordinance of the Town, as follows:

Noise Ordinance
“Declaration of purpose. Excessive noise poses a danger to the health, safety, and welfare of persons within the Town of Berlin and a detriment to their quality of life. Therefore, this Chapter is enacted, in accordance with the Connecticut General Statures, to promote an environment free from noise that jeopardizes the health, safety, welfare, and quality of life of persons within the Town of Berlin through the control, reduction, and prevention of excessive sound and vibration.”

	Copies of said proposed ordinance is on file open to public inspection at the Office of the Town Clerk.

	Dated at Berlin, Connecticut this 18th day of June 2024.



Kathryn J. Wall
Town Clerk







Publication date: July 1, 2024
